October 25, 2006 meeting of ad hoc committee of Curriculum Committee re: Internet plagiarism and DE class feasibility

1. The group decided against designing or suggesting an Honor Code.  Instead, it was agreed that all classes should study the Plagiarism and Cheating Policy as outlined in the catalog at the beginning of the course.
2. Should a class be designed and offered as 100% online, using objective tests (true/false and multiple choice tests) for more than 80% of the course grade total, then it is suggested that testing be face-to-face or two of the following anti-plagiarism techniques should be employed:

· Face to face testing—noted in the schedule of courses and especially recommended for midterms or finals.

· Randomized tests

· Timed tests—this method is the least preferred as there would be a range of acceptable times.

· No “backtrack” feature

· Show only one question at a time

· Verification of key strokes

For students who live far away, the committee suggests that Vice President of Instruction Kim Perry investigate collaboration with other community college districts and K-12 schools to provide proctoring.  All proctors should be certificated personnel, which includes librarians.

3. It is the recommendation of this committee to discontinue all DE courses (Pictel and PolyCom) until 100 % efficiency can be maintained.

4. We have no suggestions for the verification of student identity in online courses or DE courses.  We discussed many ideas, but none satisfies concerns.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia Elliott
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